
Taylor County, the City of Butler and City of Reynolds are initiating an update to their joint 
comprehensive plan. This is to maintain current lists of needs and opportunities, confirm 
community goals, confirm preferred land uses and update each jurisdictions’ five-year 
community work program. Local elected officials can use the finished document to guide policy 
and management decisions directed toward implementing important economic development 
and revitalization initiatives. An initial public hearing will be held in conjunction with the City of 
Butler’s council meeting, Tuesday April 11, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., 12 Cedar Street, Butler, GA 
31006. For additional information, contact Vicki Wainwright at (478) 862-5435. The public is 
encouraged to attend and participate in the meetings and the update process. 

 


